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Lee, Chris

From: Roberts, Erica
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 10:30 AM
To: Roberts, Erica
Cc: Lee, Chris
Subject: ZND File #220239 // DNS Permit info

Good Morning,  
 
As requested, DNS is providing permit information related to the construction of a retaining wall located at 2112 N Lake 
Dr.   
 
An application for permit #RES-ALT-22-00389 was received by the Permit Center on 6/23/22.  At that time DNS 
requested that the applicant provide Home Improvement Contractor License (HICL) credentials and indicated that the 
Dwelling Contractor renewal was in a “late renewal status” with the State of WI and did not process the 
permit.  Additionally, on 6/23/22 a condition was added to the file by the reviewer indicating that the parcel was located 
in a historical district. 
 
After this morning’s hearing, the applicant provided the requested HICL information. 
 
To date, no permit has been issued for this work.  We have added an additional comment in the file indicating that a 
permit will not be issued until a COA is approved. 
 
Erica R. Roberts 
Commissioner of Building Inspection 
841 N. Broadway, Room 104, Milwaukee, WI 53202 
P: (414) 286-2543 
errober@milwaukee.gov 

 
 
 

 


